
Bnei David is continuing to educate our 
wonderful Jewish youth in Torah and 
Emuna, toward shouldering responsibility 
in Israel – in the security forces, in 
education and in the public sector. 

The 2015-2016 academic year began with 
record enrollment of 600 students in all our 
programs, and 500 of these students are 
slated to live in the dorms. With Hashem’s 
help and the generosity of our friends and 
loyal supporters, our batei midrash can now 
accommodate many more students, but 
the dorms do not have enough rooms. As 
a temporary solution, this year we rented 
several apartments and caravans.

The central and southern wings of the main 
dorm building were completed a few years 
ago, and we recently began construction 
on the northern wing, which will house 72 
students in 6 apartments of two bedrooms 
each, washrooms, showers and a common 
room.

The floor of the building has already been 
poured, as well as the supporting pillars for 
the first floor. Our goal is to complete this 
wing of the dorm and dedicate it by the 
beginning of the next academic year, so that 
all of our students will be housed in Bnei 
David residential buildings. 

We are currently raising funds for this 
project and have found a main partner who 
has agreed to match the donations of all the 
other donors.

Your support will make it possible for our students
to have a permanent place to sleep after their long,
demanding days of studies.
We would be very grateful for your partnership
in this important project.

Dedication options
The naming of the entire dorm complex (224 beds)	 $ 1,000,0000

The naming of the northern wing (72 beds)		  $ 500,000

A suite of rooms (12 beds)					     $ 80,000

One bedroom (6 beds)						     $ 40,000

Student Dormitories
Partner with us in completing the living accommodations for our Bnei David students


